Dr. W. H. Thorpe Jesus College Cambridge, England

My dear Thorpe:

Thank you for your kind letter of January 23rd which has been forwarded to me out here.

It is really very nice of you all to think of me as a lecturer under the Eddington Memorial Trust and I should very much like to take advantage of the opportunity you offer. So far as I can judge, November 2nd will be entirely convenient and I should have time during the summer term to compose the lecture and let the Press have it in good time.

Yours sincerely,

R. A. Fisher

RAF: dm